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Ill z MEDICAL STUDENT VARIETY SHOW 

TO BENEFIT POISON CENTER 

January 19,1993 

DALLAS -- A variety show benefiting the North Central Texas Poison 

Center, produced by second-year medical students at Southwestern 

Medical School, will be held at 7:30 Friday, Jan. 29 in Gooch 

Auditorium at The University of Texas Southwestern Medical Center at 

Dallas, 5323 Harry Hines Blvd. 

The annual show features UT Southwestern students, faculty and 

staff, as well as employees from Parkland Memorial Hospital, 

Children's Medical Center of Dallas and Zale Lipshy University 

Hospital, all UT Southwestern teaching hospitals. Tickets are $5. 

For information, contact Kelley Finch at (214) 369-4412. 

### 

NOTE: The University of Texas Southwestern Medical Center at Dallas 
comprises Southwestern Medical School, Southwestern Graduate School 
of Biomedical Sciences, Southwestern Allied Health Sciences School, 
affiliated teaching hospitals and outpatient clinics. 
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